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My dear President Currie:

There has teen sent to you today a copy 
of "Fifty Years of Progress". This is one of the volumes 
issued by the University in commemoration of the Semi-Centennial 
observance of May, 1924, at which your institution was represented 
by Professor P. U. Evans.

I trust that you will find this historical 
account of the development of Purdue University of interest and 
that the volume may have a place in your Library.

Sometime shortly another volume will be issued 
containing the papers and proceedings of the celebration.

Very sincerely yours,

PURDUE UNIVERSITY
LAFAYETTE, INDIANA

PRESIDENT’S OFFICE

January 11, 192o

President Arthur W. Currie 
McSill University 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada


